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Glory be to God! 

 

Working at a men’s homeless shelter has been a 

profound and eye-opening experience. The 

environment is challenging yet rewarding, offering 

insights into the struggles and resilience of individuals 

facing homelessness. 

One of the primary lessons learned is the complexity of 

homelessness. People end up in shelters for various 

reasons, including economic hardship, mental health 

issues, substance abuse or a combination of these 

factors. Each person has a unique story, and 

understanding the root causes of their homelessness is 

crucial to providing effective support. 

Empathy and compassion are at the forefront of the 

learning curve. Many individuals in the shelter have 

faced significant hardships and traumas, and 

approaching them with empathy rather than judgment 

is essential. Building trust is a gradual process, but it 

forms the foundation of any meaningful assistance. 

Flexibility is a key skill when working in a homeless 

shelter. Circumstances change rapidly, and being 

adaptable to different needs and situations is 

paramount. Whether it’s coordinating emergency 

shelter, connecting individuals with social services, or 

addressing immediate health concerns, the ability to 

pivot is essential. 

Collaboration is another crucial aspect. Homelessness is 

a multifaceted issue, and no single organization or 

individual can solve it alone. Learning to work 

collaboratively with other service providers, community 

organizations, and government agencies is integral to 

creating a comprehensive support system. It’s evident 

that homelessness goes beyond just providing a roof 

over someone’s head. Employment assistance, mental 

health services, substance abuse counseling, and life 

skills training are all components of a holistic approach 

to addressing homelessness. Recognizing the 

interconnectedness of these issues has been a 

significant aspect of my learning process. 

Advocacy is an important role in supporting those 

experiencing homelessness. Working to break down the 

stigma associated with homelessness and advocating 

for policy changes that address the root causes are vital 

steps toward creating systemic change. 

Lastly, the resilience and strength displayed by 

individuals in the face of adversity are inspiring. 

Many have faced unimaginable challenges, yet they 

demonstrate remarkable perseverance. Recognizing 

and celebrating small victories, whether it’s securing 

stable housing or obtaining employment, reinforces the 

importance of a supportive and empowering 

environment. 

In summary, working at a men’s homeless shelter has 

taught me the value of empathy, adaptability, 

collaboration, advocacy, and the strength of the human 

spirit. It is a continuous learning journey that 

underscores the importance of a holistic and 

compassionate approach to addressing homelessness. 

 

Festus Eebo 

Shelter Care Worker 



 

 

 

 

Glory be to God! 

Our Vision 

To see men filled with hope and transformed by the love, grace, and power of God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

      

             

 

  

      Donate Towards Our Current Needs 

At the shelter, we are currently in need of: 

 Coffee 

 Dish Soap 

 Toilet Paper 

 Pasta Sauce 

 Ketchup 

 

Food donations can be dropped off between 

 6-9pm daily. Non-food donations can be  

dropped off anytime in the donation bin at  

the side of our building. 

Ways You Can Help 

 Pray 

 Donate Needed Items 

 Volunteer 

 Give towards our Christmas 

Campaign 

 Tell Others About Us 

Join Our Prayer Team 

Prayer is a crucial part of any 

ministry, and Hope Awaits is no 

exception. Join our weekly prayer 

email to stay updated on specific 

ways you can pray. Contact Devin at 

deving@hopeawaitsministries.com to 

be added to the list!  

 

Care Package Stats 

 Over 960 were 

distributed in 

January & 

February 

 An average of 108 

per week! 
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